
From: hakacan <email address removed>  
Sent: May 4, 2020 2:18 PM 
To: Grassy Mountain (IAAC/AEIC) <iaac.grassymountain.aeic@canada.ca> 
Subject: Statements of Concern #68 
 
Barbara & Siegfried Sajitz, May 04, 2020 
 
Statements of Concerns #68 
 
Dear Madam, dear Sir! 
 
We hope our and other concerns about the stability of Turtle Mountain are not forgotten. 
 
The only follow up we saw, was the letter from Alberta Geological Survey acknowledging that there are 
no studies about the influence of close-by blastings. 
 
Not like some, we cannot effort to hire a law firm to take care of our concerns, but we hope, you take 
our worries seriously. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Barbara and Siegfried Sajitz 
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